04 September, 2020
Dear Prof. Harish Gupta,

| have hardly any words, suitable enough, to express my genuine and spontaneous
appreciation for the indefatigable and hard efforts put in by you to make this organization—
Asian Regional Institute of Juche Idea (ARIJI) vibrant, electrifying and full of pep. What | say is
not an empty drum beating. The organization of a Seminar ON-LINE during these deadliest of
deadly days, when almost everything has come to a standstill, is a living proof of your
dynamism. You, a person of vision, in your own way, have kept the cart moving with gusto. I,
as one of your lieutenants, feel privileged to work with and under you. Wishing you all the
success and glory and always cherishing brilliant achievements by you.

Prof. (Dr.) S.P. Pathak,

Director, ARIJI (India),
Chairman, Indian Society for the Study of Kim Jong IL Works,
President, Indian Society for the Study of KIM IL Sung-KIM JONGILISM.



